
Luke Briamcombe, Garibaldi Grade School 

Volunteer of the Month… 

 

Luke has been a huge help with the backpack program!   

 

We currently send home about 60 bags of food a week.  

Luke has taken on the menu planning part and keeps 

track of inventory.  He lets me know what needs to be 

ordered each month.  Luke then comes in every Thursday 

to pack the bags and on Fridays to put them in student’s 

backpacks.  Luke is dependable and a pleasure to work 

with.  He will be greatly missed when he finds employment 

elsewhere! 

 

Thanks Luke!  

 


